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General Comment
I am deeply concerned about the potential sale/license transfer of Indian Point Nuclear Power Plant to Holtec, 
which appears to be a completely unqualified business. There are grave risks to the health and safety of 
Westchester residents and the water supply, as well as other environmental factors at stake - these MUST be 
of top concern. I strongly oppose this transfer. 
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